
 
We are now collecting items for the 

Fun Fair General Store! 
Clear out the closets and donate those unused 

Christmas, Hanukkah, and birthday gifts. 

Remember new and unused items only please. 

Please, no glassware or breakable items. 

A Collection bin will be outside the CSS office through 
March 15th. 

Any questions or for larger donations, please contact 
Wendy Kamens at 784-3113. 

Thank you! 

 


